
 

 
 

Notice  

Rescheduling of June 17th June 2024 Examination 

 

 

Dear student, 

This is with reference to the Term End Examination June 2024 
scheduled between June 14, 2024 - June 26, 2024. Please note that 
the examination which was scheduled for 17th June will now be held 
on 27th June 2024 due to the celebration of Eid Al-Adha across the 
country on that day. All other details regarding the examination, 
including exam Centre, time, and examination regulations will 
remain unchanged. 

 

 

 

      

 

Controller of Examinations 
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